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Ensuing adequate staffing to our medical facilities is not only a matter of life and 

death for the patients on the floor it is an issue for public health itself. Allowing 

healthcare corporations to keep staffing levels low and strain out current staff only 

allows for the systems to more easily arrive at a critical failure where the public health 

of the state and its citizens are placed in jeopardy.  

 

This bill is as common sense as it gets for the interests of public health as such I 

stand in support of it.  


